
15/11/2019 

MRS Jill Clouston 
14 Kirkstone Rd ST 
WHEELER HEIGHTS NSW 2097 
jc_c@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2019/1173 - 3 Berith Street WHEELER HEIGHTS NSW 2097

I object to the overdevelopment at the War Vets and now with many more multiple dwellings 
that are being built on single dwelling blocks in this suburb. Berith St is where I lived for many 
years and my father and sister are still living there. The amount of traffic has increased 
dramatically and available parking is scarce and impossible at school times due to 2 schools 
nearby. The size of the proposed development at 3 Berith is not in keeping with this suburban 
streetscape and it’s frightening to think that council would even consider allowing a structure of 
this size to overpower the existing homes next door and close by. Please reconsider the size 
and style of this development because I detest the look of the buildings in Dee Why and now 
you’re allowing the same look in surrounding suburbs. Our roads can’t support existing 
residents and still you keep piling in more multi living buildings in an area with poor public 
transport! 

Sent: 15/11/2019 8:40:42 AM
Subject: Online Submission


